
School News  

 
 

Learning together, Success forever 

Friday 13th September 2019
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our first full week back and it feels like we 

were never away! 

 

Update on Mrs Nicholson 

Mrs Nicholson has had to undergo surgery and 

is unable to return on this weekend’s flight.  

Mrs Tyte has agreed to continue to teach 

Maths and Business Studies in the meantime 

and we are most grateful for this. 

We wish Mrs Nicholson a speedy recovery. 

 

Message from Mrs Yon 

Could you please have another look at home to 

see if you have any tea towels, pizza trays, 

baking trays, red plastic trays, pyrex dishes, 

or text books that have not been returned 

from borrowing last year - our stocks are 

dwindling.  We would be grateful if these could 

be returned at your earlier convenience.  Thank 

You. CY 

 

Clubs 

A list of all the clubs on offer at the school is 

attached to the newsletter this week.  All 

clubs will begin next week apart from the 

drama club which will begin the week after 

next (week beginning 23rd September). 

 

Head Students 

Tyran and Kirsten have been chosen to be our 

Head Students this year.  Congratulations to 

them both.  It is a great honour to be chosen 

for this position and one that future employers 

will look kindly upon.  The Head Students will 

be undertaking some high profile tasks this 

year so we wish them well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Captains 

Primary House captains are: 

Elliots – Rhiann 

Cronks- Jordan 

Dampiers –Jack 

 

Secondary House captains are: 

Elliots- Krista and Cain 

Cronks- Liam and Kelis 

Dampiers- Jeremiah and Tate 

 

Bus driver 

Mervyn Isaac will be driving the school minibus 

from Monday 16th September.  We welcome 

him to the team. 

 

Governors 

You may remember that I sent out nomination 

slips for members of the Governing Body at 

the end of last term.  If you would like to 

become a Governor, please return your slip by 

the end of next week (20th September).  If you 

have lost your slip, we can give you another.  

Please contact Mrs John in the school office. 

 

Head Lice 

We have had several reports of head lice in 

school again.  I would ask that all parents 

check your child/children’s hair this weekend 

please.  If you find head lice, please contact 

Hayley Snell at the hospital who is happy to 

advise parents on treatment. 

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Alison Emmerson 

Headteacher 

 

 


